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5th Grade Camp at Camp Warm Beach in Stanwood, WA is only a week away! The 5th graders 

leave for camp on Wednesday, May 28th and return Friday, May 30th.  

Things to Remember: 

Thursday, May 22: Teachers will review “GO” Rules of camp and will provide samples of what to 
bring and ways to pack. 

       G: First warning call to parents 

       O: Second call for parents to come pick you up 

Tuesday, May 27: Students will be given their cabin assignments.  Please bring your child’s 
luggage to our drop-off area of the CRE parking lot between 4:30 P.M. and 5:30 P.M.  All luggage 
will be packed into the vehicles by cabin assignments.  Students should pack their gear into a 
duffle bag.  Place the duffle bag, a sleeping bag, an extra garbage bag (for the trip home), and a 
pillow into a large garbage sack.  Label this bag with your child’s name and cabin 
assignment.  Tape or tie the garbage sack closed (twisty-ties seem to pop off). 

Wednesday, May 28: Pack a large (the kids will be mighty hungry) sack lunch for your 
child.  Chaperones need one for themselves as well.  Make it a completely disposable lunch.  Place 
the lunch in a plastic grocery bag that is clearly marked with your child’s name and cabin 
assignment.  We will have a picnic lunch at camp shortly after our arrival.  Students should arrive 
at school at 7:40 A.M. on this day.  Parent chaperones who are driving should arrive at 7:45.  Our 
buses will leave promptly at 7:50.  If your child is absent from school on this day, we will assume 
that he/she will not be attending camp. 

Friday, May 30:  Students will arrive back at school between 1:30 and 2:00.  You may pick up your 
child at this time.  Students will check out through their teachers and will be dismissed per their 
“Going home from camp” plan.  
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CRE Class of 2014 Cast-Off Ceremony 

The Cast-Off Ceremony for the 5th Grade class of 2014 will take place on Monday, June 16th, at  

9:00 a.m. in the Coyote Café. This is a special time to celebrate your 5th grade student and their 
journey through elementary school! 

Timeline: 

8:30-8:45—Families line-up outside in front of the school 

8:45-9:00—Doors open and families are seated in the Coyote Cafe 

9:00–10:30—Cast-Off Ceremony 

10:30-10:50—Reception & Photo opportunity for parents (don’t forget your camera!)  

If families would like to pull their younger children out of class to attend the Cast-Off ceremony they 
need to check them out of their class through the office and then check them back in through the 
office. Reminder: Please do not park in the fire lane or delivery area. 

Suggested Attire:  

Girls: Skirt or nice pants and blouse, or a dress. Standard dress code rules apply (tank top must be at 
least three finger width, length of dress or skirt should extend past fingertips when hands are down by 
side). Shoes should be comfortable enough that your daughter can easily walk up to receive her 
diploma.  

Boys: No shorts. A collared shirt with long pants, preferably no jeans, but if your son has no other long 

pants then nice jeans. 

After Cast-Off: Students will be more comfortable for the remainder of the day in regular clothes so 

please send in a change of clothes including shoes. 

  

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, June 17th, 5th graders will celebrate with a catered lunch, followed by a fun filled 
afternoon of wild and crazy games! It is highly advised that your child wear comfortable shoes that 
day as there will be a lot of running around.  

Timeline: 

12:15-12:45—Lunch 

12:45-2:45—Party 

Please note that the party is only open to those parents who have volunteered for the event. If you 
have any questions regarding the party, please email: Kelly Huber kellyahuber@aol.com 

It’s Party Time! 
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